
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Young Voices Concert – Monday 22nd January 2024 
 

I am thrilled to tell you that Parkside will be participating in a choir performance at Young 
Voices this academic year. This will take place at Resorts World Arena on Monday 22nd 
January 2024. Preparation rehearsals will take place at an after-school club on Mondays until 
4:15pm, starting from Monday 2nd October 2023. 
 
Places - We only have 40 places available (20 for KS2 and 20 for KS3), which will be allocated 
by drawing names. Unfortunately, this means there is no guarantee that children will get to go 
with classmates or close friends if they are allocated a place. The deadline to enter names is 
Thursday 21st September 2023. Names will then be drawn on Friday 22nd September 2023. 
 
Cost - There is a cost of £10.80 for coaches, which is payable on allocation of places. There is 
likely to be further cost if your child would like to wear the official Young Voices T-shirts and if 
you would like to attend the concert yourself, although these are not compulsory (T-shirts 
£15.00 and tickets start from £23.00). Further information on T-shirts and tickets will be given 
when places are allocated, orders will be placed through the school and will be payable via 
ParentPay which the deadline will be Friday 29th September 2023. The deadline is very tight 
this year, this is set by Young Voices, not the school.  
 
Commitment - By signing up for this event, I trust that your child will commit to the evening 
performance on the above date, we are likely to return to school around 10pm, and they will 
need collecting from school. Your child will also need to commit to every rehearsal after school 
(Mondays until 4:15pm). 
 
To enter your child into the draw, please follow the link below. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/wQcMZkrFXY 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Pickett 
Head of Expressive Arts 

https://forms.office.com/e/wQcMZkrFXY

